
Safety and Security 
Winter Bulletin:	

 	
There are a few items that bear repeating and a few new items before winter gets in 

full swing.	
 	

1.   Please, no overnight parking on any streets in the Crescent, thank you.	
2.   I know that the sidewalks are narrow and when two or more go walking together 

it is nicer to walk in the streets. When you are doing this, please remember to 

move to the curb when cars are passing. The streets in the Crescent are very 

narrow.	
3.   We have been informed by the Golf Course, that effective immediately 

(10/23/2017), from 7AM until 7PM each day, they will no longer allow Walking, 

Riding, Jogging or Pet Walking on the Golf Course. This is primarily due to Pet 

Waste being dumped into their trash containers	
4.   Since the streets are very narrow, we must emphasize that the speed limit is 25 

MPH throughout the Crescent except at the Gates where it is 15 MPH.	
5.   We have had another incident where someone has discharged a weapon, 

specifically a cross bow. The arrow ended up just under a residents window. If 

anyone has seen anyone going about the Crescent with a cross bow please 

contact: Atlantic States Management (843-837-2520) or Crescent Security (843-

815-9160).	
6.   A reminder that all pets must be on a leash and under control at all times.	

 	

Have a Great Holiday Season and Winter 2017/18!	
 	
	


